
From: Shaun Fuerth  
Sent: January 25, 2021 12:19 PM 
To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca>; Jennifer Alexander <jalexander@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: FW: South Stormont Resolution - Support for Reopening Small Businesses  
From: Ashley Sloan <ashley@southstormont.ca>  
Sent: January 25, 2021 12:18 PM 

 Loriann Harbers <loriann@southstormont.ca> Cc:
Subject: South Stormont Resolution - Support for Reopening Small Businesses  
 
Good day,  
 
For your consideration, please find below a resolution passed by the Council of the Township of South 
Stormont on January 20, 2021:  
 
Resolution No. 017/2021 
Moved By: Councillor Guindon 
Seconded by: Councillor MacIsaac 
THAT the Council of the Township of South Stormont request that the Province of Ontario allow for 
small businesses to immediately reopen with the required health guidelines and protocols in place; 
and 
THAT this resolution be sent to the Premier of Ontario, the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, 
MPP Jim McDonell, and circulated to all municipalities in Ontario. 
CARRIED 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ashley Sloan, AMP 
Deputy Clerk 

 
Come see for yourself!             
Township of South Stormont 
2 Mille Roches Rd., P.O. Box 84 
Long Sault, ON K0C 1P0 
Email: ashley@southstormont.ca 
Office: 613-534-8889 ext. 204 
Fax: 613-534-2280 
 

Like Us On Facebook 
 
This e-mail originates from the Township of South Stormont e-mail system. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail or the information it contains 
by other than the intended recipient(s) is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or 
by return e-mail and delete this communication and any copy immediately. Thank you. 
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